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Sunday Service 

August 3rd 2025 @ 10am 

Announcements 

Opening: Mighty to save 
  What a beautiful name 

Prayer: No longer slaves 

Message: James Hetherington 

  Theme: Choices impact our future - narrow  
  path vs. wide road  

  Sermon: “When the road splits” 

  Scripture: Matthew 7:13–14 

 

Offering & Reflection 

Closing: Crown Him Majesty 
Postlude: King of Kings 

Greeters: Stacey Campagnoni 
   George Neeb 
  Lorne McClenaghan 

 
We are so glad you are here.  

We are a Jesus church, where everyone is welcome,             
where no-one is perfect, and everyone is loved.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

          STIR THE POT 
GOAL: 2500 cans/boxes of soup for the                              

Food Bank by Labour Day 

As of July 27 our total is 1437  
This summer, we are collecting various types of 
soup items for the Cambridge Food Bank.     

Donations can be left in the donation bin at the front of the 
sanctuary. Monetary donations are also welcome through 
online giving or Sunday offering. Please indicate that your    
donation is for “Stir the Pot”. 

Thank you for supporting those in need within our community! 

This Week @ Central  
Tuesday 2.30pm Prayer Group 
  7.00pm Praise 
Sunday        10.00am Service & Kid Zone 

Upcoming @ Central  
August 9  1:00pm  Church Bell Concert  
August 11 9.30am Restoration Fundraising Team 

Special Thanks from our Missions Team 

We would like to shout out a great big thank you to all those 
who made donations or volunteered their time and talents for 
two recent events at Central. One event was supporting the 
Summer Challenge at VBS. A total of 154 cans of food were 
donated by some Monkeys (3-6 yrs old), Elephants (7 & 8 yr 
olds), and Lions (9-12 yr olds).  

The other event was hosting a BBQ supper and service for 
some local migrant farm workers from Mexico and Guatemala. 
We were able to show our appreciation for all their hard work 
in our local fields and greenhouses. They leave their homes 
behind for several months a year. 
 


